

Aqueduct Primary Academy Castlefields Way Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP



01952 984980



admin@aqueductprimary.org



Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin

Monday 10th February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Health and Wellbeing Programme - Eatwell.

We are very lucky as a school to have been selected to take part in the Telford and Wrekin Council Eatwell Project, part of the Health and Wellbeing Programme.

Sessions will take place in children's classes on 3rd and 4th March for Key Stage 2 focusing on the Eatwell guide and sugar awareness, and 12th and 13th March for Key Stage I focusing on 5 a day key messages and food sampling. They will be run by the Eatwell project and are aimed at being informative, interactive and fun.

We look forward to welcoming these professionals into school to share their knowledge with our children to further develop our schools focus on wellbeing.

Kind Regards,

The Wellbeing Committee.

Mrs Jo Clarke, Mr Robbie Evans & Mrs Lisa Batchelor







Respect





Learning

